Spring 2022 Moot Court Competition!
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Calling all aspiring attorneys and law students!
What: The Nazarian College Department of Business Law is hosting a student Moot Court competition for Spring 2022. Students will prepare and deliver an appellate court argument based on a case involving students’ rights under the First and Second Amendments.
When: The competition will consist of teams of two students each and two rounds of arguments taking place on Wednesday, April 20 (7:00-9:00 p.m.) and Friday, April 29 (3:00-5:00 p.m.).
Why: Not only will the competition be fun, but it will provide an excellent opportunity to sharpen your persuasion skills and prepare for Moot Court if you plan to attend law school!
Who: The competition is open to students of any college and major. If you are interested, please contact Professor Flugge of the Business Law Department for further details and to sign up: valerie.flugge@csun.edu
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